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Head Teacher's News 
 

Dear  parents, families and friends,  
 

 

 

This has been a busy and successful term in school. The students have been busy with their curriculum activities 

with fantastic work going on. I have been delighted to see students making progress in communication from 

pupils in class C1 and C2 greeting visitors by looking and smiling, through to talking to sixth form pupils about 

their work placements. Teachers are now using mini I pads in classrooms to keep far more frequent video 

evidence of progress. I know that you have been enjoying seeing videos of your children working in school. 

It is always very special to attend school events and celebrations. I particularly enjoyed the Children in Need 

talent show this term where young people showed off their particular musical and dance skills. Yesterday we had 

a fantastic party arranged for the pupils by sixth formers from St Marks School. Everyone enjoyed party food, 

games and a disco, and of course a dance competition. 

Behind the scenes we have been planning for the opening of Great Oaks College in September 2018. The College 

has been formally set up as a Specialist Independent College and we are receiving applications for places. At the 

same time we are also planning to take primary aged pupils for the first time. 

Offsite very rapid progress is being made on the new buildings. I know that many of you have been to Gresham 

Road to see where our school is moving to. We are told that the project is still on time for completion at the end 

of March. This means we will be able to invite you to see the new school at the beginning of the summer term. 

We are then planning to spend the summer term taking children to visit the new building and have some of their 

lessons there so that they are all comfortable when we move permanently in September. 

I would like to wish you and your families a very happy Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year. 

 

Anne Clinton  
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 Term Dates  

Christmas Holidays Thursday 21st December until 

Wednesday 02nd January (inclusive) 

Parents Event  Friday 26th January  

Performing Arts Event Thursday 08th February 

Half Term Holidays Monday 12th February until 

   Friday 16th February 
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    Attendance 
 

It is important for parents/carers to call us before 9.00 am on the day your child will 
not be attending school. An appointment letter must be provided for absences due to 

medical appointments. 

 
 

                                                            Upcoming Parents Events: 

Closer to the time of each of the following parent events a letter will be sent home with 

students. The letter will contain more detailed information about each event. 

 

 

 
             
             

Challenging Behaviour/learning Disabilities workshop Jan 19th 2018 at 10am 

ICT ( iPads and website) training Jan 26th 2018 at 10am 

Learning through Sensory Play Feb 23rd 2018 at 10am 

Oral health training Mar 23rd 2018 at 10am 

0-25 social care team (transport) Apr 27th  2018 at 10am 

ICT ( iPads and website) training May 18th 2018 at 10am 

 

Please can all parents/carers ensure their childôs dinner money is paid in advance using ParentPay. 

Thank you for your continued cooperation. If you experience any problems or difficulties please do 

not hesitate to contact us for help. 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/
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New School News  
 

Good progress has been made this term on our fantastic new school buildings. 

Works currently being undertaken include: 

Swimming and Hydrotherapy pools are being tiled 

Lifts are being assembled for installation 

Roof screed and final membrane 

The Sports pitch is now ready 

Plastering has been completed in most areas 

Play areas have the new equipment installed 

The project is still on track for the school to have handover by Easter and then we will be installing the ICT 

equipment and furniture. 

 

        

 

 

 

 
 



4 
 

                               W o r k    P l a c e m e n t s 
   

 

 

 
  

   Ithya - Laundry Assistant                                                 Luca - Tuck Shop 

 

 

 

 

 

         David - Nature Reserve                                               Joseph - Harris + Hoole 

 

  

 

 
 

    Nadia - Ego Hairdresser                                                  Jai ς Tesco Metro 

  

 

 

 

 

   Jessica ς The Bloomery                   Ryan ς Hanwell Zoo 

                                                                                                                                                                                               

 

 

 

Amir ς Our Barn, Osterley Park 

 

H a p p y     C h r i s t m a s     f r o m     C a r i s s a     &     C o l e t t e 

 

In School Placements : 

Mohammed ς Milk Monitor  

Liban ς Snack Monitor 
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came to Oaklands School 

 

                       
 

                    
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This month we were very excited to have a special session 

with a professional rugby coach from Harlequins. The 

session was a great success with many students taking part 

and not wanting the session to end.  We look forward to 

taking some pupils over to their stadium in 2018. 

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&frm=1&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=&url=http://www.rugbynetwork.net/main/s98/st154560.htm&psig=AOvVaw14_aGIOV0kEs1rf3HR3Geu&ust=1513181212929904
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Vocational training in A3 

Autumn term 2017 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
    
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
                 
 
 

 
 

 

This term Students in A3 are working really hard at their LASER Entry Level 1 

qualification. They are learning about which equipment they need for tidying up the 

classroom, and they are all doing fantastic work. Students are wiping the tables, 

washing up the plates and cups from snack, picking up litter from the floor and 

hovering the classroom.  By doing all this work students are gaining skills to help 

them towards independence in the future. Well done A3! 


